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A Welcome Letter from the Head Teacher  
 

I would like to take this wonderful opportunity to introduce myself to you as your Head Teacher. 

I have been teaching for over 30 years and am very lucky to have worked in such a wonderful 

school for the past twenty years.  I have worked hard with the staff to provide the best 

environment, teachers and resources for your child. I take the time to get to know the children 

and their families. I believe in meeting the children daily, both on entering the school in the 

morning and leaving the school in the afternoon. I also spend many playtimes and lunchtimes 

with the children as I think this is important. I also have many wonderful opportunities to 

observe the children learning, at play, in child initiated learning as well as view by seeing the 

work they have produced and assessments of how well they are doing.  I want to inspire children 

to develop a love of learning and have amazing memories to build a solid foundation on in the 

future.  We work incredibly hard as a school to offer your child the very best education. 

 

We have embedded traditional values as well as being a forward thinking school. I believe in 

parental partnership and working together for the children. I am dedicated to Southfields and will 

do my very best to ensure your children have a first class education, an experience that will 

allow them to flourish and develop a lifelong passion for learning.  

 

I look forward to working with you for many years to come. 

Yours truly, 

Head Teacher  
 

mailto:office@southfields.peterborough.sch.uk

